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Voluntary Protection Programs ( VPP ) The1Voluntary1Protection1Programs1 ( VPP ), 1OSHA
Consultations1sister1program, 1are1designed1to1recognize1and
promote1eDective1exemplary1safety1and1health1program1manage-ment. 1In1the1VPP, 1management,
1labor1and1OSHA1establish cooperative1relationships1at1workplaces1that1have1implemented
strong1programs. Sites1approved1for1VPPs1Star, 1Merit, 1and1Demonstration1pro-grams1have1met,
1and1must1continue1to1meet, 1rigorous1participation standards.
11Benefits1of1VPP1participation1include1improved employee1motivation1to1work1safely,
1leading1to1better1quality1and productivity; 1lost-workday1case1rates1that1generally1are1half1of1the
national1industry1averages; 1reduced1workers 1compensation1and other1injury-and1illness-related1costs;
1positive1community1recogni-tion1and1interaction; 1further1improvement1and1revitalization1of
already1good1safety1and1health1programs; 1and1partnership1with OSHA.
Voluntary1Protection1Programs1and1onsite1consultation1services,
when1coupled1with1an1eDective1enforcement1program, 1expand
worker1protection1to1help1meet1the1goals1of1the1OSH1Act. For1additional1information1about1the1VPP,
1contact1the1VPP Manager1in1your1OSHA1regional1oDice1listed1at1the1end1of1this publication. Training
and Education OSHA1area1oDices1oDer1a1variety1of1information1services, 1such as1publications,
1audiovisual1aids, 1technical1advice, 1and1speakers1for special1engagements.
11OSHAs1Training1Institute1in1Des1Plaines, IL,
1provides1basic1and1advanced1courses1in1safety1and1health1for federal1and1state1compliance1oDicers,
1state1consultants, 1federal agency1personnel, 1and1private1sector1employers, 1employees, 1and
their1representatives. The1OSHA1Training1Institute1also1has1established1OSHA1Train-ing1I nst. . . This item
ships from La Vergne,TN. Paperback.
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